Legacy Building Program Informational Update

September 17, 2025

The contract with Talley Riggins (TR) is to be signed by September 22.

September 16: The closing of the bank loan is scheduled sometime this week

September 22: Organ and Pipes removal to begin and be completed by 9/26

September 24: TR moves in on site, plastic barriers, continue exploratory
inspections.

September 29: Asbestos Abatement Begins

Stain Glass Removal begins

October 13: TR begins interior demo and demo preparation, as well as

making the site safe preparations.

November 3: Scheduled to start demolition of building—outside walls.

We hope to have site permit by this date, but not later than the
middle of November, for sure. A site permit is required to remove
sidewalks and foundation slabs.

December 1: If site permit has been received, things should be cleared off of lot.

Lines on southside of property are the communication lines of Charter and
Frontier and the third line is a secondary line of Oncor—trying to get those
removed.

Line on west side of current building (9th Street) are Oncor lines and trying to get
those moved to underground lines. Needing an easement for boring the hole.

Specific Prayer Requests

Pray for 100% of our members to be involved in some way in the Legacy Building
project.

Pray that we will continue to meet our church budget as well as we continue to
minister in the name of Jesus.

Pray for God to continue to be in the entire process and lead us divinely.

Pray that FBCG will learn aspects about God and His character through the
building project and God will grow our faith as we are built into a habitation of
God as His people while the church building is constructed physically.

Pray for God to provide the resources needed for this project.

Pray that wise plans are made with all the different logistic changes being made
to make sure we keep people safe.



